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COUNTERFEIT BEARING PRODUCTS ALERT! 

Valued Distributors, 
 

Counterfeit bearing activity is a global issue and 

as a global manufacturer of bearings, we 

recognize the risks for both the distributor and 
manufacturer regarding the purchasing and 

distribution of counterfeit bearings.  

 

As partners promoting Koyo products, it is 

imperative that we safeguard the integrity of 
Koyo products by only purchasing Koyo products 

from authorized Koyo distributors or direct from 

Koyo. 

 
If you feel you may have purchased or your 

customer may have purchased counterfeit Koyo 

product, we ask that you notify your local Koyo 

salesperson or the Koyo USA headquarters.  
 

All of us in the bearing industry must work together to eliminate counterfeit 

product in our markets and supply channels. 
 

Thank you in advance for your help in this critical area. 

 

Regards, 

 
Michael J. Carlson 

Industrial Aftermarket Development Manager 

Remember: 

 

 Purchase only from an Authorized Koyo Company or Authorized Koyo  
Distributor. 

 

 Report any suspicious product to your Koyo Salesperson. 

 

 


